
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         June 15, 2017 

 

          W A T E R  A D V I S O R Y 
  

 

The Leyte Metropolitan Water District (LMWD) hereby informs its 

concessionaires in Palo & Tanauan, Leyte that the WATER SERVICE 

INTERRUPTION being experienced today June 15, 2017 is due to the damaged 

line valve located at Brgy. Cavite East, Palo, Leyte.  

Urgent repair has already been undertaken last night, however, water supply 

will be restored gradually anytime within the day so as not to cause sudden 

increase of water pressure which may result to any possible damage/s along the 

line. 

Please bear with us in this temporary inconvenience.  

Thank you for disseminating this information.     

  

PASTOR A. HOMERES 

       General Manager 
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